
First- Aid - CPR course   and Workshop for Protocol and Security Officers  

The certified First Aid – CPR (Cardio- Pulmonary Resuscitation) course was organized in NBSC 

by DPSP, HO with the faculty support from Hanifl Centre (an outreach of Woodstock School, 

Mussoorie, Uttarakhand) from afternoon of 13 May till 15 May 2017 for Protocol and Security 

Officers (P & SOs) of NABARD. In total, 26 officers attended the programme and were sensitized 

about ways and means of handling health related emergency situations focusing on life-saving 

first aid methods. The training included handling of various scenarios of emergencies. The 

training was highly appreciated by all the participants. 

A workshop was organized by DPSP for P & SOs on 16 May 2017 at NBSC. The issues concerning 

P & SOs, Security Manual and pending issues of various ROs were discussed in detail. Shri. 

Bibhisan Naik,    CGM, DPSP addressed the participants and advised them to give maximum 

priority for security of premises of NABARD. Dr. P. J. Ranjith, CGM and Principal, NBSC advised 

P & SOs to sensitise the concerned RO officers about the need for security precautions and also 

handling emergency situations.  Shri. Pavan Vij, GM, DPSP guided the participants in the 

discussions. 

Shri B. Sathish Rao, DGM/FM co- ordinated both the programmes.  A few photographs of the 

programme are enclosed. 
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First Aid- Irrigating an injury 
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Demonstration of CPR 
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Practice of CPR 
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Demonstration of use of AED (Automated External Defibrillator) in CPR 
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 Dr. P. J. Ranjith, Principal, NBSC addressing the participants 


